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House Republicans Criticize Lack of Transparency and Public Access in 

Second Special Session of 2020 
 

Salem, ORE. – Today, Oregon House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released 

the following statement criticizing the lack of transparency and public access: 

 

“We are the people’s legislature here to do the people’s business. At the end of the day our 

budget is balanced, but Democrats made the unprecedented decision to deny access to 

Oregonians, not even allowing for remote public testimony. The lack of public access to this 

process is unacceptable, and the people of Oregon deserve better.” 
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